
Ref: PQ 19232/25 

11th June 2025  

Deputy Thomas Gould 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Gould 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response.   

PQ 19232/25 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of Children’s Health Ireland 
appointments or surgeries cancelled in each of the past five years respectively for 
children with an address in Cork by reason of cancellation, in tabular form.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Please be advised that Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) is unable to release the information 
you require in relation to the number of appointments or surgeries cancelled in each of the 
past five years respectively for children with an address in Cork by reason of cancellation due 
to patient confidentiality.  

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  
Paul Harding  
Directorate Operations Lead 
Email: Paul.Harding@childrenshealthireland.ie 


